

2025 Dr. Bruce Turino Memorial FIREWORKS ON THE BASIN

History of the Fireworks on the Basin: In 2011, Dr. Bruce Turino came up with the idea of having a Fireworks Display on the Basin. It was his wish to provide a very safe Fireworks Display attempting to eliminate or curtail illegal launching by neighbors that have in the past actually started a few fires in the forest. The Fireworks are now in their 13th year.

Future Fireworks Funding: Since the annual Fireworks event has been such a huge success and with ever larger numbers of folks in attendance, at its July 20th, 2016 meeting the Board passed a motion to approve \$5,000 per year from DRCI for all future firework displays. In addition, on February 11, 2020 a motion was approved to match all shareholder donations dollar for dollar in order to build a bigger display.

The Fireworks display takes place by "Turtle Island" across from the "Fingers." The Fireworks are scheduled for Saturday, June, 2025, at 10:30 PM. (June 29th if the weather is inclement on the 28th).

If you would like to contribute to the fireworks fund, please fill out the form below and mail it to DRCI Fireworks Fund, P.O. Box 323, Ishpeming, MI 49849. Thank you for your support and we hope you enjoy the display.

DRCI Board of Direc	etors		
I would like to contr		ino Memorial Fireworks Display. Enclosed please find	my
Red: \$1 - \$50	White: \$51 - \$100	Blue: \$101 +	
Checks may be mad	e payable to: DRCI	(Please list Fireworks Fund on your memo line)	

P.O. Box 323

Ishpeming, MI 49849